March 2021 Newsletter

"People Helping People"
Over 4,000,000 meals served since March 2020!

COVID-19: One Year Later

Looking Back — Moving Forward

It was this time 12 months ago that Hunger at Home pivoted from food
rescue to a meal distribution operation to help our neighbors in need
feed their families during this time of crisis. However, our work will
never be done as long as people are hungry.

Please donate to Hunger at Home as we commemorate our one-year

anniversary of our emergency response operation and help us meet a

$75,000 challenge match from John Michael and Timi Sobrato. This
means your gift will have double the impact.

Donate NOW!

Whether you have donated, volunteered, attended our drive-thru gala,
or liked us on Facebook, we appreciate you.

The People Who Help People

Meet Vinni Walia, Board Member

Our Board Member and the Director of Facilities at Team San Jose,
Vinni Walia, has a longstanding history with Hunger at Home. He is
passionate about the laid off and furloughed workers that still need the
community's support. Hunger at Home's weekly food distribution lines
are still incredibly long and will likely remain so for the foreseeable
future. Walia says, "The need for food is tremendous. It's going to take
all of us, together."

In The News!

Gold Seal of Transparency Winner

Our organization earned a 2021 Gold Seal of Transparency! Now,
everyone can view our financial details and learn about the people at
our organization. Check out our updated nonprofit profile on Candid.

A

Project Innovation Grant Challenge Winner

In 2020, Hunger at Home was selected as a Project Innovation Grant

Challenge recipient from the NBCUniversal Foundation. Watch this

feature on NBC Bay Area's Asian Pacific America to learn more about
how this grant impacted our story of fighting hunger.
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Donate NOW!
Join Our Team of Volunteers

Contact Us!
(408)318-0038
contact@hungerathome.or
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